
 

Memorandum 

TO:  Board of Public Works 

   

FROM: Michael Lewis, Director of Public Works/City Engineer 

 

DATE:  February 28, 2014 

 

RE: Communication from the Director of Public Works/City Engineer 

regarding a sale of garbage carts. 

 

 

The Mayor has suggested a garbage cart sale.  The cost would be $30 each.  We currently 

sell the carts at $45 for the 96 gallon and at $40 for the 65 gallon (which very few people 

buy).  The actual costs are $47.75 and $41.25 plus assembly and delivery. 

 

The Mayor plans to announce the sale in his newsletter next month, but we would have a 

sign at the Yard and start selling the carts at the sale price immediately if approved.  


